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NEWBORN SCREENING (PKU), MINNESOTA 
S3620.0 

 
QUICK REFERENCE 
 
Effective July 1, 2021, there is a fee increase for the Newborn screening (PKU), Minnesota assay. 
 
DETAILS 
 
The legislature, with Governor Walz’s approval, has increased the newborn screening fee outlined in 
Minnesota Statute 144.125. This legislation was passed on June 26th, signed by the governor on June 
29th, and goes into effect today, July 1, 2021. 

If your account is billed for testing that you submit to Allina Health Laboratory, and this is a test that is 
utilized at your facility, contact your account representative for pricing details. 
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